

COVID-19 Statement for Cultivate Summer Programme 2022:

The purpose of this statement is to provide clarity around COVID-19 for our Cultivate Staff and Students. The difficulty we face is the ever-changing environment, therefore, we want to communicate our commitment to you in the case of any unpreventable situations due to COVID-19.

As a Leadership Team, we will make a decision on Friday, December 10th 2021 as to whether we will continue with or cancel the Cultivate Summer Programme; our heart and desire is to go ahead with the Summer Programme even if certain restrictions have to be in place.

Our decision will be communicated to our Staff and Students, who have applied for the Summer Programme in 2022, by email; in addition, we will release a statement on our website and through our social media domains. In the case of cancellation due to a change in COVID-19 alert levels required by the NZ Government, Staff and Students will be given the choice to have any payments made be (1) refunded or (2) credited to admission to one of our future programmes.

In light of the current information available and our convictions, we will not be requiring the use of vaccination certificates as proposed by the NZ Government for the Cultivate Summer Programme 2022. We will be seeking to follow the relevant NZ Government and Waikato Hospital Public Health Department guidance and the applicable legislation.

Updated on November 3, 2021